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Friday, 12th May 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We have reached the end of another busy week, particularly for our Year 6 children who took their SATs tests! We 
are very proud of how they tackled these, remaining constantly upbeat throughout and trying their very best. Thank 
you for all your support at home during this busy academic week. 
 
Next week, our Senior Choir and Chamber Choir will be entertaining their families with their annual Songs From 
The Shows concert. This is to be held on Wednesday evening (17th May) at 6.30pm in the school hall. It will be a 
short concert, but the quality of singing and performance will, I am assured, be superb! It should be finished by 
7pm. Don’t forget your tickets if you are attending! 
 
We have been pleased to welcome our local Police Community Support Officer, Sandra Coneyworth, into school 
over the last few months, mainly working with children from Years 5 and 6 in a supportive capacity. She is coming 
to school again next week to begin an exciting project called Mini Police with some of our oldest children. She will 
also be encouraging the older children to take part in Lifestyle projects over the summer. In addition, PCSO 
Coneyworth will be spending some lunch breaks with our children in the playground. We are very grateful for her 
interest in our children. 
 
On Thursday 18th May we will be putting on a special ‘Takeaway’ menu for lunch as it is Census Day (Menu 
attached). We are trying to encourage as many children as possible to stay as this will mean more funding for the 
school. A free lunch will be provided for all children in Foundation, Year 1 and Year 2. We really appreciate your 
help with this. 
 
We look forward to a full week next week, with no Bank Holiday or strike action planned! 
Do remember that our Sports Mornings will be held the following week. I shall remind you of the details in my 
letter next Friday. 
 
Thank you, as always, for your enthusiasm and support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr. L. A. Myers 
Head Teacher 
 


